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StarNet Wireless Drops Pricing On Residential Computer Repair 
 

Bay City, Michigan (April 3, 2009) – StarNet Wireless has lowered the price of 
having residential computer repair work done. The new pricing is set at $29 per 
hour with a service call fee of $25 if a technician is sent out to the customer’s 
residence for the repair. “Pricing has been set low to directly compete with many 
larger corporations that charge their customers upwards of $95 per hour to fix 
their computer”, says Dustin Jermalowicz, Business Development Manager at 
StarNet Wireless. “It is really exciting to be able to offer top notch service to our 
customers at a competitive price. We really do look forward to helping our 
customers with all of their tech needs in the future.” 
 


